
 

29 May 2018 

Recycling Collection 

 

1 June 2018 

Tender MM03. 17/18 Closes @ 
12pm 

 

19 June 2018 

Ordinary Meeting of Council @ 
3:00pm at Beacon Country Club, 
Shemeld St, Beacon 
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21 May 2018 

PUBLIC NOTICE 
PROPOSED LOCAL LAW 

Health Local Law 2018 
 
At the ordinary meeting of Council on 15 May 2018 Council resolved 
to give public notice of its intention to make the Shire of Mt Marshall 
Health Local Law 2018. 
 
The purpose and effect of the law is to effect corrections in the Shire 
of Mt Marshall Health Local Law 2014 as required by the joint 
Standing Committee on Delegated legislation. 
 
A copy of the proposed law may be inspected at or obtained from the 
Shire of Mt Marshall Administration Centre in Monger St Bencubbin 
between the hours of 9.00am and 4.00pm Monday to Friday until 2 
July 2018.  
 
Written submissions about the proposed local law may be made to 
the Chief Executive Officer, Shire of Mt Marshall, PO Box 20 
Bencubbin WA 6477. Submissions will be received up to and 
including Monday 2 July 2018 at 4.00pm. 
 

John Nuttall 
Chief Executive Officer 
 
CEO IN BEACON 
CEO, John Nuttall’s next visit to Beacon to meet with community 
members is scheduled for Monday 11 June at 2.00pm, through until 
4:00pm.   
 

Appointments are not necessary, simply drop in and John will see 
people on a first come, first served basis.   This is an opportunity to 
ask questions, provide feedback, good or bad, or to generally discuss 
how you see the Shire performing.  
 

For community members based in other areas of the Shire, please 
remember that John is available in the Shire Office during business 
hours if you wish to drop in or make an appointment.  



 

SALE OF PROPERTY BY TENDER 

Tender – MM03.17/18 

In accordance with section 3.58 of the Local Government Act 1995 tenders are called for the 

purchase of 29 Brown Street, Bencubbin. 

 

Tenders closing at 12pm on Friday 1 June 2018 are to be submitted in a sealed envelope clearly 

marked ‘Tender MM03.17/18’.  Tenders may be deposited in the Tender Box situated in the foyer of 

the Shire Office, Monger Street, Bencubbin, or posted to be received by the due date, to the Shire of 

Mt Marshall, PO Box 20, Bencubbin WA 6477.  Tenders will not be accepted via fax or email. 

 

Tenders received after the closing time/date, will not 

be considered.  The highest or any tender will not 

necessarily be accepted.  Canvassing of Councillors 

or staff will disqualify. 

 

Any questions are to be submitted in writing and 

written responses will be provided as well as being 

published on our website.  Please contact Daneeka 

Beagley in the Shire office if you would like an offer 

form or to arrange an inspection of the property. 

  

John Nuttall  

Chief Executive Officer 

 

 



 

Meeting Dates 2018/2019 
 

Ordinary Meetings of Council 

17 July 2018 Recess - January 2019 

21 August 2018* 12 February 2019 

18 September 2018 19 March 2019 

16 October 2018 16 April 2019* 

20 November 2018 * 21 May 2019 

18 December 2018 18 June 2019 

 

Ordinary meetings of Council are held generally on the third Tuesday of every month in Council 
Chambers, 80 Monger St, Bencubbin commencing at 3:00pm (unless advertised otherwise).  These 
meetings are open to the public, with the first 15 minutes set aside as public question time. 

 

* Being held at Beacon Country Club, Lucas Street, Beacon commencing at 4:00pm 

 

An Electors’ General Meeting is held each financial year (typically in February) with notification 
being provided in the local newspapers. 

 

The dates and commencement times of the following Council committees are yet to be advised.  They will be 
advertised locally. 

 

Mt Marshall Audit Committee 

Bush Fire Advisory Committee 

Local Emergency Management Committee 

Mt Marshall Safety Committee 

Bencubbin Multipurpose Complex Steering Committee 

 

 

Meeting agendas are available online at www.mtmarshall.wa.gov.au, or upon request from the Executive Assistant, Ms 
Nadine Richmond by phoning 08 9685 1202, or emailing ea@mtmarshall.wa.gov.au 



 

COMMUNITY MEETING – SHARING STORIES ABOUT DR JOHN RADUNOVICH 

The WA Museum is seeking stories and memories about Dr John Radunovich who was the doctor 
in the Wheatbelt for 51 years.  

These stories will contribute to research for the New Museum for WA.  

Join the WA Museum staff in Kununoppin to share your stories, photographs and memories about 
Dr Radunovich and hear about the New Museum Project.  

If you cannot attend but would like to share, please leave your contributions at Beacon, 
Bencubbin, Mukinbudin or Koorda CRC and we will collect them on the day. 

 

Where: Kununoppin Community Centre 

Tuesday 29 May between 10.00am – 12.00pm 

 

For details contact Curator Natalie Evans on Natalie.evans@museum.wa.gov.au  

 

EASTERN WHEATBELT BIOSECURITY GROUP 

 

The Shire of Mt Marshall are 

members of the Eastern 

Wheatbelt Biosecurity Group 

(EWBG). The EWBG is an 

Incorporated organisation 

with eleven Shire 

representatives making up 

the EWBG membership.  

Their mission is to protect 

and support the future of the 

Eastern Wheatbelt by working 

with landholders to fulfil their 

responsibility of managing 

declared pests on their land. 

 

Visit their Facebook page or website for more information on their work and how you can 

contribute.  

 



 

FUTURE ROADWORKS 
 

The railway crossing along the Koorda-Bullfinch Rd near the 
intersection of Marshall Rock South Road, Bencubbin will be 
undergoing some works from 6 June.  ARC Infrastructure are 
scheduled to do works on the rail way track with the Shire 
carrying out road widening once the track work is completed. 
 
A small unsealed detour has been created for use while ARC 
carry out the track works and we ask that all drivers use 
caution and obey signs when travelling through the crossing.  
 


